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Respect, Responsibility, Integrity 

Dates to Remember   
October 
Tues 18th   Division Volleyball – Qualified Students 

Wed 19th   Division Softball – Qualified Students 

Thurs 20th   Regional Athletics – Qualified Students 

Thurs 20th   Second Hand Uniform Sale (8.45am – 9.15am) 

Monday 24th   Senior Hoop Time Regional Finals – Qualified Students 

Wed 26th   Division Tennis – Qualified Students 

Wed 26th   Division Cricket – Qualified Students 

Thurs 27th   🎃 Halloween Dress up Day 🎃 
Fri 28th   Common Professional Practice Day – STUDENT FREE DAY 

Mon 31st   Curriculum Day – STUDENT FREE DAY 

 
November 
Tues 1st   Melbourne Cup Day – PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Wed 2nd – Mon 7th  Prep & Y1/2 Swimming Lessons (not 1/2B) 

Tues 8th – Fri 11th  Y3, Y4 & 1/2B Swimming Lessons 

Wed 9th   Prep 2023 Transition Session 1 (9.30am-10.30am) 

Fri 11th   Puffing Billy excursion for Preps and Y6 

Wed 16th   Prep 2023 Transition Session 2 (9.30am-10.30am) 

Fri 18th   Casual Dress Day – UNHCR (donations via Qkr!) 

Wed 23rd   Prep 2023 Transition Session 3 (9.30am-10.30am) 
Fri 25th   Junior School Athletics Day (Prep – Y2) 
Mon 21st   Smile Squad Dental Van Visit Commences 

Mon 28th   Y1/2 Day Camp – Log Cabin Ranch 
Mon 28th   Prep 2023 Parent Information Night (6pm-7pm) 
Wed 30th   Prep Camp Afternoon 

 

Bell Times 

8:55am Warning Bell 

9:00am Learning Begins 

11-11:45am First Break 

11:45-12pm Lunch eating time 

2-2:30pm Second Break 

3:00pm Prep Dismissal  

3.15pm Yr1/2 Dismissal 

3.30pm Yr 3-6 Dismissal 

Assemblies every 

Friday on the 

basketball court at 

9.10am. 

Families are welcome 

to attend! 



 

From the Principal 
 

A huge thank you to everyone in our wonderful community who made our 40th Birthday 
such an amazing day. How spectacular was this day and many memories to share.  Also, to 
the rain that held off until we had all packed up…    
 
A special mention to our committee who worked tirelessly to make our day spectacular: 
     
Thank you all once again for supporting this year’s 40th Birthday – your hard work and 
enthusiasm gave us yet another wonderful day. They say a picture paints a thousand words 
please enjoy a snapshot of our 40th Birthday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

40th Birthday Celebration Update  

 
And now we get to go shopping! 

With our 40th birthday celebration over and some new funds available for selected purchases, we 
now get to go shopping! 

As you would know, our biggest intention with the celebration was to bring our community together, 
explore and share our school history, have some fun and raise some funds for selected products. I 
think we can safely say that we achieved all the goals and more.  

In terms of funds raised, each stall had a particular goal that it was aiming for. Here’s what we hoped 
for: 

 Bar “Culture Club” – to purchase some sports equipment and clothing – Raised almost $2,000 
 BBQ “Eternal Flame” – to purchase a new BBQ - Raised almost $1,000 
 Sweet and Savoury Stall “Sweet and Sour” – to purchase a new microwave for the year 6 

room and help to purchase a new BBQ – Raised almost $2,000 
 Sushi “Raw Like Sushi” – to purchase some new board games for student clubs - Raised $600 
 Fairy floss “Sweet Child of Mine” - to purchase some lego blocks – Raised $730 
 Pop Corn “ZZ Pop” – to purchase some lego blocks – Raised $640 
 Art Auction – to purchase some literacy take home readers – Raised over $1,500 

In addition to this, our Student Enterprise Stalls raised a collective $600. Specifically we saw: 

 Jill and Marlo’s jewellery stall made $140 
 Elsie’s miniature gardens stall made $35 
 Stella and Nia’s activity stall made $148 
 Harper’s jellybean stall made $52 
 Abby’s scrunchie stall made $173 
 Ava and Alice’s books and toys made $50. 

A special mention should go to Abby B’s scrunchie stall which she set up to raise funds for some new 
recycling bins. Abby is the Recycling Team Leader and with her funds and some extra from the day, 
will be able to buy the additional bins needed in the school. Well done Abby! 

We hope the student enterprise activities are the first of many that our school can support as they 
were a great example of student initiative, motivation and creativity. The rest of the student body 
loved being able to peruse the stalls during play times and use real money to make their purchases, 
and no doubt consolidated some valuable learning around money. 

I would also like to acknowledge the companies Rochford Wines in Gruyere and Project Brewing (a 
brewery in Rowville) for their discounted beer and wines and the local rum distillery, Killik, in 
Belgrave, for the donated keg of Dark n Stormy and the mobile bar. Killik’s owners are ex-Patch 
students and were happy to support our school. They delivered and taught us how to use their 
mobile bar and taps and are happy to support us in the future. Sushi Train also donated 200 sushi 
rolls and the use of their sushi fridge, and Bendigo Bank donated $500 to our event. If you are at any 
of the above businesses, please extend a thank you as well. I’m sure they’d love to hear it. 

 

Michelle 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  Halloween Dress Up Day 

On Thursday 27th October 2022 the Junior SRC (Zoe H, Miles B, Leo V, 
Samson J-H, Jojanneke S & Sable K) has organized a Halloween themed dress up day. 

 

There will be activities planned such as a Junior (P-Y2) and Senior (Y3-Y6) school dress up 
prize and a guess the number of jellybeans in the jar activity.   

 

There will be no cost for this day.   

 

Students are asked not to bring fake weapons or to wear costumes that could be 
frightening to younger students. 

 

We hope the day is lots of fun! 

Marlo, Jill, Elsie & Abi (Junior S.R.C Leaders) 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Casual Dress Day  
This is S.R.C and we are here to let you know about an upcoming dress up day. 

 

We will be raising money for United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees 
(UNHCR).  You will be able to make donations via Qkr! From 12/11/22 – 25/11/22. 

 

The theme is a book or a movie character.  But if you don’t want to do that just casual 
wear or uniform. 

 

This event will be held on Friday NOVEMBER the 18th, 2022. 

 

Apart from that have fun! 

 

S.R.C Members - Poppy & Amelie 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



Junior Future Star Hoop 
Time Winners!!! 

On Wednesday 12th October our Junior Future Star 
Basketball team took the court at the Regional 
Finals. 

 

This bunch of super stars had a winning day and 
will now move through to the STATE Finals! 

 

Well done team, we are so very proud of you and the teamwork and sportsmanship 
you displayed. 

 

We hope you have heaps of fun at the state 
finals! 

 

 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Swimming Program 2022 – Prep to Year 4 
At The Patch Primary School, we encourage the acquisition of swimming and water safety 
skills as an important part of children’s development. This year’s swimming program is 
being offered to you at no cost.  Students will be transported by a seat belted bus to and 
from the Monbulk Aquatic Centre. 

 

Please complete the Swimming Program Assessment form by following this link: School 

Swimming Program Assessment Form (office.com) to provide essential information regarding your 
child/ren’s swimming capability.  This will help staff organize students into ability groups.  
This information is sent directly to Monbulk Pool staff.   

 

Further information and permission forms will be sent out via Compass soon. 

 

Many thanks for your assistance with this! 



 is coming... Monday 21st Nov 2022 

 

 
 

 



 

 



 



 
 



 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Department of Education and Training & The Patch Primary School does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. 

No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education and Training & The Patch Primary School for accuracy of information contained in 
advertisement or claims made by them. 

Community Notices 
Music Tuition with Chris Walker 
Lessons in piano, guitar and bass guitar during school hours and after.  

Phone 0407 049 012 or email chrisw7@ymail.com 
 

Violin & Viola Lessons 
Private violin/viola lesson available for all grades from prep.  

Please contact Hiro (0423 765 312 or hiro1656@hotmail.com) 

 

Private Ukulele Lessons 
The Patch School students now have the opportunity to take private ukulele lessons. The Patch School 
parent, Jess Dunn, has had 6 years’ experience teaching ukulele to kids and adults and loves teaching 
at The Patch. The cost is $18 for a 20-minute individual lesson or $12 for a 20 minute group lesson 
(subject to suitable pairing). For more information, please call or email. 

0408 102 542 jessdunn.arts@gmail.com 
 


